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19th October 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of term!

Farewells

We are saying farewell o two members of staff today: Mrs Abell, who has been
working in Year Four this year, and Year Five last year; and Mrs Hood, who is hanging
up her lollypop for a well-earned rest. There is a collection at the school office for her
fantastic School Crossing Patrol work and it is not too late to contribute should you wish
to. Mrs Hood will still be in school tending to our vegetables, so we will not be losing her
entirely. Thank you for everything you have both done and good luck for the futurel

At present, we have not had any applications to take over the School Crossing Patrol;
please contact the school office if you are interested.

Cook Reqguired!
We are also looking for a cook in the school kitchen to fill a spot until Christmas. Please

contfact Pattie-Ann Silburne on 07920136323 or pattie. silburne@compass-group.co.uk

Have a fantastic half-term and we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday
30t October (Monday 29th October is an INSET day).

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.
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Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




